
                       GARLINGE PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY 

               Year 4 Trip to Canterbury Roman Museum and The Beany 

                                    4A and 4B-Tuesday 23rd January 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our term 2 and 3 topic on Roman Britain, we are delighted to inform you that we plan to take the year 4 
children on a trip to Canterbury on Tuesday 23rd January (Classes 4A and 4B) and Wednesday 24th January (Classes 
4C and 4D). The children will visit Canterbury Roman Museum and The Beany which are both located in the heart of 
Canterbury. We feel that this trip will be a wonderful opportunity for the children to enhance their understanding of 
what life would have been like during the Roman times. As part of the day, the children will take part in an expert-
led workshop to help them understand about everyday Roman life and they will also have plenty of time to explore 
the artefacts and exhibits in the museums. 
 
On the day, we will be leaving promptly at 9.00am in order to arrive at the museums in good time. The children will 
therefore need to be in school promptly at 8.45am to be registered in time. We expect to arrive back in school by 
3.15pm, however, if necessary, we will keep the office informed of any delays due to traffic.  
 
Your child will have the opportunity to visit the shop at some point during the trip and we would suggest that if you 
wish, no more than £5.00 spending money is sent in. Please ensure that it is kept in a named envelope or 
wallet/purse. Children will be responsible for their own money at all times throughout the trip.  
 
Your child will require a packed lunch for the day and a bottle of water. If your child usually has a free school meal 
and you would like a packed lunch provided, then please indicate on the slip below. Please also ensure that they 
wear appropriate footwear, normal school uniform and a waterproof coat in case of rainy weather.  
 
The trip is being funded by the school, however, please could we ask for the slip below to be filled in and returned to 
your child’s class teacher by Monday 15th January. 
 
We thank you in advance for your support with this and we all look forward to the day. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Mr Shepherd, Mrs Flynn, Mrs Goode and Miss Mumby 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

GARLINGE PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY 

YEAR 4 TRIP TO CANTERBURY ROMAN MUSEUM AND THE BEANY 

 

I give permission for my child ........................................................................ in class ........................... to attend the trip to Canterbury on 

Tuesday 23rd January. 

 

My child usually has a free school dinner and I would like a school packed lunch provided. 

 

I agree to my son/daughter receiving medicine as instructed and any emergency dental, medical or surgical treatment, as considered 

necessary by the medical authorities present. 

Including Anaesthetic                    or Blood Transfusions               (Please tick) 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  Parent / Carer  

Please Print Name ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO YOUR CHILD’S CLASS TEACHER BY MONDAY 15TH JANUARY. 


